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Message from the Guest Editors

Academic interest in big data studies has grown
substantially. However, decreasing the complexity of the
data management system to extract optimal insights from
large volumes of data is a constant management concern. In
this context, the Special Issue on ‘Recent Applications of Big
Data Management and Analytics’ of Applied
Sciences encourages research at the intersection of
strategic management and big data analytics to better
understand how large amounts of data can be managed
systematically and strategically to improve the practical
implications of data for decision making, prediction, and
classification using Artificial Intelligence methods.
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Editor-in-Chief
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Politecnico di Milano, Piazza L.
da Vinci 32, 20133 Milano, Italy

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of the
ever increasing number of subfields being created. This
open access journal Applied Sciences has been started to
link these subfields, so researchers can cut through the
forest and see the surrounding, or quite distant fields and
subfields to help develop his/her own research even further
with the aid of this multi-dimensional network.
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